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Dear Sir,

I beg to acknowledge receipt of your letter
Classn.(S) dated 30th September,1957 in connection
with the Motorship "SHAZA" and in reply to inform you
that I interviewed the Owners regarding completion of
special survey and alterations,they informed me that
they expect to commence repairs in about a month's
time as they expect delivery of tested steel by that

time.

I am,Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully, Z

The Secretary,
London.
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